
August 2021 

UPCOMING MEETINGS 

Meetings are open to the public and/or by Tele-Conference  
 If you would like to participate by tele-conference, please call City Hall to get the call in information  

If you have a disability that requires additional assistance please call City Hall. 
 

City Council Meeting 
Monday, August 9th - 7:00 PM 

 

Planning Commission Meeting 
Monday, August 30th - 4:30 PM 

____________________________________________________________ 

NATIONAL NIGHT OUT 
IN THE CHURCH PARK 

 

Come join the City of Sublimity in the Church Park 
on the First Tuesday of August with Marion County 

Sheriff’s Office and Sublimity Fire Station 

August 3rd 
5PM – 8PM 

Vendor Booths 5-8pm 
Live Music, 6-8PM; Rock-N-Roll Cowboys 
Bring your blankets or lawn chairs to enjoy 
the music and food provided by the City! 

___________________________________________________________ 
 

Please welcome Tass Morrison as the newest member of the City 

Council! She was appointed at the July Council meeting.  

Tass has been a resident of Sublimity for over 21 years, and will 

be a great addition to the Sublimity City Council!  

__________________________________________________ 

Marion Area Citizen Alert Notification Sign Up  
Get alerted about emergencies and other important community news by 

signing up for the emergency alert program @ www.metcom911.com  
 

—————————————————————————————————- 

City of Sublimity  

245 NW Johnson St. 

PO Box 146 

Sublimity, OR 97385 

503-769-5475 

www.cityofsublimity.org 
 

__________________________________ 
If you are mailing your  

payment to the City, make 

sure you are sending it to PO 

Box 146 Sublimity, OR 97385  

 
PAY YOUR BILL ONLINE 

XPRESS BILLPAY 

Xpressbillpay.com  

View & Pay, Account History 

Paperless, Auto Pay 
 

 

Weed Control  

As stipulated in Ord 709; tall 

grass and weeds are not   

allowed to grow over 10   

inches. No owner or property 

shall permit weeds or other 

noxious vegetation to be on 

any property within the city 

limits  

 

Parks  

No digging is allowed in 

city parks. This includes 

any digging involved with 

metal detecting or          

geocaching. 
 

 

Park Shelter Reservations 
Park Shelters are available for 

reservation. Contact City Hall 

for availability, and a 

reservation form.  
.   



Mayor’s Message  
 

Hello everyone,  
I am happy to let you know that Tass Morrison has been appointed the new Council 
member to replace Greg Atkin.  I appreciate everyone that applied; we have a very 

vibrant community and it is great to see everyone’s interest!  
We will be celebrating National Night Out on Tuesday, August 3rd in Church Park. 

Please take time to come down to the park and enjoy each other's company. We are 
approaching 1 year since the wild fires ravaged our region and this is a great way to 

show support for your local community. Details are in the newsletter, on facebook and 
on the city website. 

One of the last projects that Councilor Greg Atkin worked on was the new website for 
Sublimity.  We will be launching the new website on August 23rd. Thank you to     

everyone that worked on this project! Let us know what you think!  
     I enjoy hearing from you and as always if you have a question, comment or      

concern, feel free to contact me at james.kingsbury@cityofsublimity.org. 
 

Thank you, 
Jim Kingsbury 

Mayor 

 

Frequently asked Questions at City Hall  
Along with City Ordinance, you should always check with your CCR’s before building accessory structures or 

parking a recreational vehicle in your driveway.  CCR’s take precedence over the City Ordinances.  

Lost and Found: City Hall has a lost and found. If you have lost something in one of the City parks, be sure to check 

with City Hall to see if it has been turned in. If you find that someone has left a belonging behind, you can turn it in to 

City Hall.  

Backflow Devices: Backflow devices must be tested annually. A list of backflow inspectors can be found on the City 

website or at City Hall.                                                  

Building a fence? Please make sure you contact City Hall for a permit. Although there is no fee to build a fence, the 

city does have codes that need to be followed and they require approval.  

Building a storage shed? Sheds under 200sq feet do not require a permit. If you are  

building anything bigger you must get a structural permit from the city and follow city codes.  

Parking on Street: NO Parking of Cargo Trailers, RVs, Boats or any vehicle of any type is allowed on the street for 

more than 72 hours. 

Garage Sales: You are required to obtain a $5.00 permit from City Hall before having a garage sale.  


